
 

 

St. Alphonsus Catholic School 

Kaleidoscope Connection  

Forming Faith and Future 

UPCOMING  

EVENTS 

• February 18 - 

School Mass 

• February 23 - 

Spirit Dress 

• February 24 - 

Drama Club 

Meeting 

• February 25 - 

School Mass / 

Krewe of Hor-

nets Parade 

• February 28-

March 4 - No 

School 

 

 

 

The Mission of  

St. Alphonsus  

Liguori Catholic School is 

to form students in the 

Catholic Faith  

spiritually,  

academically,  

physically, and  

culturally in an  

environment of  

academic  

excellence. 

Dr. Cynthia C. Ryals, Principal February 17, 2022 

Athletic News 
Come out and support our Boy’s Basketball teams in the Family Cen-

ter.  

Tuesday, February 22nd: 6th grade plays at 5:45 p.m. / 7th grade plays 

at 6:30 p.m. / 8th grade plays at 7:30 p.m. 

 

We are so excited to announce that we will have a track season this 

year! Check your email for registration information. Track is open to 

all boys and girls in grades 5-8. Registration for track will close on 

Friday, February 18th.  If you have any questions email Morgan Spen-

cer at mspencer@stalphonsusbr.org  

 

Multi-Purpose Facility 
Join us tonight at 6:00 p.m. in the St. Francis Room for a 

presentation by Ritter Maher Architects on the plans for 

a new Multi-Purpose Facility. The presentation will be 

live-streamed for those unable to attend. 

***Reminder Mardi Gras Holidays - NO SCHOOL on February 28th - 

March 4th.  We will return to school on March 7th. 

Mardi Gras Dress Day 
Students may wear a Mardi Gras shirt or Mardi Gras colors with spirit dress 

guidelines on Friday, February 25th. 
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February 17, 2022   

Tax Statements for 2021 
A printable payment summary is available by logging into FACTS, selecting “View De-

tails” and then selecting “View Payment Summary.” Our Tax ID is included on the 

summary. Please contact April Kimball, Extended Care Director at 225.261.5704 or 

by email at akimball@stalphonsusbr.org for payments made to the school prior to 

FACTS for Extended Care. If you need assistance navigating to your FACTS ac-

count, please contact Karen Keller, Finance Manager at 225.261.5299 or by email 

at kkeller@stalphonsusbr.org. 

Grandparent's Day Rescheduled 
Grandparents Day for PK3-5th grade has been rescheduled to April 8th.  More in-

formation will be sent as it’s available. 

2021-2022 Yearbooks 
Buy your yearbook today for $40.00.  The yearbooks will be distribut-

ed at the beginning of the 2022-2023 school year.   

Go to www.YearbookOrderCenter.com and use order number 2454.  

Yearbook orders are ONLY ACCEPTED ONLINE.   

Lunch with the Principal 

was an online auction 

item.  Wyatt and Dexter 

in PK4, dined with Dr. 

Ryals and Mickey 

Mouse.  They all made a 

happy plate!  

Upcoming Events 
• Drive In Movie Night on Friday, February 18th at 6:30 p.m. 

• St. Joseph Altar on March 19th after the 4:00 p.m. Mass.  The altar will be open 

to the public after the 4:00 p.m. Mass.    

• Our Mission will be led by Gary Zimak and it starts March 20th at 7:00 p.m. and 

ends Tuesday, March 22nd.  Everyone is invited to attend the Mission.  

Lunch with the Principal 
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